## **BURIAL POLICY**

Occasionally someone with ties to the Chapel requests to be buried here. There is space in the burial ground for ashes only.

## FUNERAL AND MEMORIAL SERVICE POLICY

While it is most common for a person's funeral or memorial service to be held at the parish church to which he or she belongs, occasionally someone with ties to the Chapel requests that such a service be held here. Funerals and memorial services are scheduled in consultation with the priest-in-charge. There is no set fee for use of the Chapel or for the clergy's ministry. However, families are responsible for printing costs associated with the Order of Service, for payment of musicians, if their services are desired, and for ordering and insuring delivery of flowers, which may be used throughout the Chapel except on the altar, the font, or the pulpit.

The Chapel's leadership understands that the bonds of affection between those who worship together in Wellfleet are strong. For this reason, the Chapel remembers "those we love and see no longer" every year on the Feast of St. James (the Sunday closest to July 25) with the reading of a necrology or list of those who have died since the Chapel's founding. If you know of someone who has died who has had ties to the Chapel, please notify our Warden, Darcy Hackert, at dkhackert@gmail.com.

## WEDDING POLICY

The Chapel does not host outside weddings. Our priests, who are here in July and August only, prefer not to officiate at weddings where they do not know the family. However, if you and your family have a connection to the Chapel, you are welcome to ask one of the priests personally to officiate at your wedding. All other questions should be directed to our Warden, Darcy Hackert, at dkhackert@gmail.com. There is a fee of \$1,000 to cover use of the Chapel and to support our mission to serve those in need. It is your responsibility to arrange and pay for all other expenses directly.

9-16